
    NPT/CONF.2015/SR.14 

2015 Review Conference of the Parties 
to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation 
of Nuclear Weapons 

 
Distr.: General 

8 June 2015 

 

Original: English 

 

 

 

This record is subject to correction. 

Corrections should be submitted in one of the working languages. They should be set forth in 

a memorandum and also incorporated in a copy of the record. They should be sent as soon as  

possible to the Chief of the Documents Control Unit (srcorrections@un.org).  

Corrected records will be reissued electronically on the Official Document System of the 

United Nations (http://documents.un.org/). 

15-08540 (E) 

*1508540*  
 

 
 

Summary record of the 14th meeting 

Held at Headquarters, New York, on Thursday, 21 May 2015, at 5 p.m. 
 

 President: Ms. Feroukhi . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   (Algeria) 
 

 

 

Contents 
 

Consideration and adoption of Final Document 



NPT/CONF.2015/SR.14 
 

 

15-08540 2/2 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5.05 p.m. 

 

Consideration and adoption of Final Document 
 

1. The President said that some parts of the work 

of the Conference, in particular the report of Main 

Committee II and regional issues, such as the 

establishment of a Middle East zone free of nuclear 

weapons and all other weapons of mass destruction, 

remained to be completed. She was therefore not yet in 

a position to present the Final Document of the Review 

Conference for consideration. 

2. Mr. Ulyanov (Russian Federation) said that, in 

the absence of a better solution, his delegation would 

circulate an updated version of the document on the 

Middle East that had been submitted to delegations. 

The new version would contain a number of changes, 

including a full list of countries relating to the Middle 

East and a call for a strengthened role for the three 

sponsors responsible for the implementation of the 

1995 resolution on the establishment of a nuclear-

weapon-free zone in the region of the Middle East. The 

Review Conference should ensure that the conference 

on the Middle East was held according to a strict 

timetable. Past delays should not be repeated.  

The meeting was adjourned at 5.15 p.m. 


